
 

 

 

Update on 2020 U.S. Hockey Hall of Fame Game 

May 13, 2020 

First and foremost, we hope you are well during this unprecedented and uncertain time. Your health 

and safety are of utmost importance to all of us associated with the UND Hockey Program, UND 

Athletics, and Ralph Engelstad Arena.  

Secondly, we would like to provide an update regarding the 2020 U.S. Hockey Hall of Fame Game in 

Nashville, Tennessee. At this point in time, the event in Nashville is absolutely still planned to go ahead 

as scheduled and there are no changes to the event plan or the event schedule relative to the COVID-19 

pandemic . We have a consistent line of communication with our Nashville event contacts and unless 

otherwise notified, all of our efforts will remain focused on continuing to plan for a fantastic experience 

in Nashville. We will keep you informed over the course of time with the next event updates scheduled 

for June 1, 2020 and June 15, 2020. Event updates will also be posted to our event website at 

www.theralph.com/nashville and our Facebook page.  

If you have any specific questions about the Nashville event, please email those to me at 

Nashville@theralph.com. 

Your patience and understanding is greatly appreciated as we all work through this challenging situation.  

Sincerely,  

Jody Hodgson 

General Manager 

Ralph Engelstad Arena 
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